Debra Thomeson

From: alaskaannal@gmail.com

Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 12:55 PM
To: Debra Thompson

Subject: Public Hearing Vesta St

This is to make our objections known of use of an LID to pay for street paving.
The borough is making it increasingly difficult to remain here in retirement.
Eric & Anna Larson



